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Beaver Valley Power Station
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(412) 643-8069 FAX

av o V ce Pr a de t
Nuclear Services
Nuclear Power Divisi " September 8,1995

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
- Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Subject: Beaver Valley Pcwer Station, Unit No.1
L ocket No. 50-334, License No. DPR-66,

; Change of Status of Licensed Operators
License No. SOP-10479-2, Docket No. 55-60744

The purpose of this letter is to notify you of a license withdrawal requested by
Duquesne Light Company in accordance with 10 CFR 50.74. Mr. A. C. Bakken

-(License No. SOP-10479-2, Docket No. 55-60744) has resigned from Duquesne Light
Company and, therefore, no longer has a need to maintain his license. P; ease withdraw
Mr. Bakken's license as of August 25,1995.I

Should you have any questions concerning this formal request for license*

withdrawal, please contact Mr. Thomas W. Burns, Director, Operations Training at (412)
393-5751.

.

Sincerely,

.

.

-

Ge rge S. Thomas

c: Mr. L. W. Rossbach, Sr. Resident Inspector
,

Mr. T. T. Martin, NRC Region I Administrator
Mr. G. W. Meyer, Chief BWR & PWR Sections,

Operations Branch, Division of Reactor Safety
Mr. D. S. Brinkman, Sr. Project Manager
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